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 Minutes of the Board of Library Trustees Special Meeting 

December 26, 2013 – 7:02PM

Brookline, NH

Present:     Ed Cook    

John Lindgren
 
                  Louise Price                     Helen Ballou               
Myra Emmons, Director 
Absent:  Steve Russo
2013 Budget Review:  The board had not been working with the correct numbers when reviewing the end of year budget at the previous meeting.  The SS/Medicare amount had not been included.  After discussion, it was agreed upon that the copier and other expenses will be covered by the checking account.  The two computers voted on at the previous meeting will not be purchased as the Town will not have a contract with Mainstay but will continue its contract with Sequoya for IT support.  
2014 Budget Update:  Ed stated that he had confirmed with Tad that two budgets will be submitted, one if the annex is kept, and one if it is not.  The 2014 budget hearing will most likely be held during the third week of January and information for the town report is due on Friday, January 24th.  The BPL board will review its submissions at its next meeting which will be on Monday, January 13th.  
Public Hearing for the Annex: There will be a public hearing about the annex at Town Hall on January 6, 2014.  
At 7:50, Helen motioned to adjourn; Ed seconded; voted unanimously.

The next regular meeting of the Board will be Monday, January 13, 2014 at 7PM.
Respectfully Submitted, 


Helen Ballou
